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I oppose this bill. This bill will make it more difficult for many working citizens, the 

elderly, and those with disabilities.  This is another attempt to take our voting rights 

away, even though the present system has an excellent record.  We should be 

making the ability to vote easier, not more difficult. Leave our vote by mail system 

alone.  


